
Re: April 14th, 2021 Council Meeting. Item 14.1 Member Motion - Councilor 

Muench - Review of Farming and Agriculture in Richmond Hill  

 

To: All Members of Council  

 

It is with deep concern that I write to all members of Council to express my 

opposition to Councilor Muench’s abovementioned motion. 

 

Switching this land to a mixed-use category is nothing other than Councilor 

Muench’s thinly veiled attempt to open the door for this valuable farm land to be 

turned into yet another development project. 

 

The attempted scare tactic of suggesting that marijuana might be grown on this 

land is both juvenile and far beneath the dignity of any respectable City Councilor. 

 

I have also heard that Councilor Muench was not wearing a mask when presenting 

this petition to citizens. If this is true, it is again difficult to give this Councilor and 

his motion any credibility. 

 

Please vote this motion down. 

 

Thank you for considering. 

 

Peter Dennis, 

Richmond Hill Resident and Past Chair of The Richmond Hill Board of Trade. 

7 Ashdown Cres., Richmond Hill, L4B 1Z8 


